
New Graduate Students' Briefing 

Please be informed that the New Graduate Students' Briefing 

which was scheduled to be held on 17 October 2020 is 

postponed until further notice. Any latest information will be 

updated from time to time through UNI MAS Now. 

Sorry for the inconvenience caused. 

Thank you 

Halijd Bt Hj M•mi

· Deputy lcgistrar
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